
 

  

Community Access Fair 

  

We are excited to announce our 4th Annual Community Access Fair at Martin University, taking 
place on October 19, 2024, from 11 am to 3 pm as part of our Homecoming Celebration. We invite 
you to save the date and join us for this impactful event! 
  

Hosted in the Gathertorium, this fair will be an opportunity for your organization to connect with the 
community, promote your services, and support equitable access to essential resources. Our focus 
includes areas such as education, employment, financial literacy, housing, legal assistance, 
health, and wellness. 
  

Vendor registration is free and space is limited, so be sure to register your organization by clicking 
th link below as soon as possible. All vendors will be provided an 8ft table and 2 chairs. 
Sponsorship opportunities are also available, with details in the attached document. We look 
forward to your participation and making a positive impact together. 
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https://martin.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f044b95924d160ac946bf416f&id=3f705b4a8a&e=fbad99e85c

